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Welcome! 
Dear Neighbors and Friends, 

May is a beautiful time of year here in Ohio. I am pleased to say that 
over the course of the month I have had the opportunity to meet with 
educators for various districts in Lorain County and attend several 
events. I attended the Village of Grafton Veterans Memorial and 
Parade. During this time of year, it is important to take the time to 
remember and celebrate those that gave their lives so we can enjoy 
freedom in America. I also presented Lorain County with a resolution 
for its 200th Anniversary. I am proud my family and I have called 
Lorain County home our whole lives. I hope everyone was able to 
enjoy the weather with friends and family over the long Memorial 
Day weekend.  

 

Columbia Station High School Visits the Statehouse 

I had the opportunity to meet with the students in the ROX program at 
Columbia Station High School. ROX, Ruling Our eXperiences, is a group 
dedicated to empowering young women. They were able to sit in on a 
committee, tour the Ohio Statehouse, and discuss current events with me 
and Representative Stein on the House floor. It is wonderful to see the next 
generation take an interest in how our beautiful state operates. 
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NEW APPOINTMENT 
 

I am humbled to announce that I 
am the newly appointed Chair of 

the House Primary and 
Secondary Education Committee. 
I look forward to continuing the 
good work that has been done in 

this committee with my 
colleagues.  

 

 

 

CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

 
State Representative Gayle Manning 

 
77 S High Street 

11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

 
Office Phone: (614) 644-5076 
Email: Rep52@ohiohouse.gov 

 

 

 



 

         

 

                                           

WORK-BASED LEARNING 
WEB DEVELOPMENT 
Must be in Grades 10-12 for the school year 2024-25 and 
attend a school in Elyria School District.  

Plunge into web development and turn your tech interest into 
cash. We’ll equip you with web development skills, team you up 
with peers, and challenge you to build websites for simulated 
businesses or nonprofits. Join us to code, collaborate, and make 
a difference in the digital world!  

June 10-July 19, 9 am-2 pm 

Hourly wage: $12.50 

Elyria High School 
601 Middle Ave, Elyria, OH 44035 

Program Requirements: 
Attend Elyria City School District. 
Will be enrolled in the 11th or 12th grade in the Fall of 2024. 
Must meet either the Ohio Means Jobs TANF-eligibility 
income requirements or have an Individualized Education Plan 
(I.E.P.). 

Students will be accepted to participate in the program on a first come, first 
serve basis and must complete the Ohio Means Jobs application process. 

Student WEB CORPS is a 
TECH CORPS signature 
program supported by the 
Community Foundation of 
Lorain County.  

Sign up at 
techcorps.org/web 


	Ready to settle? 



